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If I were required to vote in person, I would not be able to vote. Many people have 

physical disabilities as well as chronic illness and can not travel, wait on line to vote 

or operate a voting booth. Oregon's vote by mail system allows votes to be counted 

efficiently and in a timely manner with fewer errors. It is imperative that we maintain 

the vote by mail system.  


